

CS

Warren Consolidated Schools

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586.825.2400 Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President
I. Susan Kattula, Vice President
Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Secretary
Carl Weckerle, Treasurer
Leah A. Berdy, Trustee
Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee
Brian White, Trustee

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

October 1, 2021

Dear WCS Community,

As you may be aware, there is a current trend on the social media app TikTok, challenging students to video record themselves destroying school property and posting it on the site. Recently, we have had students ripping soap and paper towel dispensers off the walls in some of our newly renovated bathrooms.

I bring this to your attention because there is now a list circulating on TikTok that calls for a different challenge to be posted each month for the rest of the school year. Some of the challenges are very dangerous, including hitting staff members, touching fellow students inappropriately, and destroying school property.

Please take time this weekend to review with your children the seriousness of participating in these challenges as there will be severe disciplinary consequences and criminal implications. Also, please share with them that everything posted on social media is traceable back to the owner of the cell phone, which already has caused significant hardships for some of our parents.

Together we can model for our children good, respectful behavior on social media that will help them stay out of trouble. I appreciate your help with this situation and your continued support.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D.

Superintendent





1 أكتوبر/تشرين الأول 2021

عزيزي WCS المجتمع ،

كما قد تكون على علم ، هناك اتجاه حالي على تطبيق وسائل التواصل الاجتماعي TikTok ، يتحدى الطلاب لتسجيل الفيديو أنفسهم تدمير ممتلكات المدرسة ونشرها على الموقع. في الآونة الأخيرة، كان لدينا الطلاب تمزيق الصابون وموزعات منشفة ورقية قبالة الجدران في بعض الحمامات التي تم تجديدها حديثًا.

أنا أحمل هذا إلى انتباهكم لأن هناك الآن قائمة المتداولة على TikTok التي تدعو إلى تحد مختلف ليتم نشر ها كل شهر لبقية العام الدراسي. بعض التحديات خطيرة للغاية، بما في ذلك ضرب الموظفين، ولمس زملائهم الطلاب بشكل غير لائق، وتدمير ممتلكات المدرسة.

يرجى أخذ بعض الوقت في نهاية هذا الأسبوع لمراجعة جدية المشاركة في هذه التحديات مع أطفالك حيث ستكون هناك عواقب تأديبية وخيمة وآثار جنائية. أيضا، يرجى مشاركتها معها أن كل ما نشر على وسائل الاعلام الاجتماعية يمكن تتبعها مرة أخرى إلى صاحب الهاتف الخليوي، الذي تسبب بالفعل صعوبات كبيرة لبعض والدينا.

معا يمكننا أن نموذج لأطفالنا جيدة، والسلوك المحترم على وسائل الاعلام الاجتماعية التي من شأنها أن تساعدهم على البقاء بعيدا عن المتاعب. وأنا أقدر مساعدتكم في هذا الوضع ودعمكم المستمر.

اخلاص

روبرت د. ليفرنوا، دكتوراه